
 

 

 

       
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
What a busy few weeks it has been with the children participating in swimming 

and bike ability.  Please remember to wear the appropriate footwear and coats in this very wet 
weather. 
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Cross Country Warm Up Event – Year 5 and 6 

The Cross Country warm up was held at Plym Bridge. We had to run a big loop around a field. Mrs 

Douchman and Mrs Kemp came with us and cheered us on. 

Year 5 and 6 went to the event and ran to represent our school. Year 5 girls ran first for our school 

and we cheered them on, then the year 5 boys. When it came to the year 6 girls it was very 

crowded. When the year 6 boys ran it was less crowded. 

It was a lot of fun taking part in the cross country course. 

Sydney Shambrook – Year 6 

 

 

Literacy Fiction Character Mufti  
27th November 

Come dressed as your favourite character from 
a classic book.  A list of classic authors will be 
on the website next week.   

  

Multi-skills 
 
On Wednesday 21st October, some year 2’s went to MAP to participate in PE activities.  
 
First, we all did some jumping sideways. Lewis Marley won a gold medal in that game. 
Secondly, we did some jumping over hurdles, it was very difficult but Cole Gracey managed to 
win a certificate. Thirdly, we did the zig-zag game and it was very easy. We had to run to the 
cones that were in a zig-zag position. The fourth game we had to see how quick we were at 
putting the balls on the cones and in the bucket. This game was easy too. In the next game we 
had to run through a laid down ladder that was really impossible. Next, we had to throw bean 
bags in a hoop and that game was easy. Finally, we had to throw balls at the wall and catch 
them.     We all really had a fun afternoon.           Lili-Mai Wiseman – Year 2 
 

 
 

 

 

Children in Need 
Well done to everyone we raised over 
£276.00. 
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Important Dates 
 
27/11/15 – Literacy Character Mufti  
04/12/15 – Disco  
11/12/15 – School Closed 
17/12/15 – Text Santa Christmas Jumper 
18/12/15 – School Closed  
21/12/15 – 31/12/15 Christmas 
Holiday,Term 2 
01/01/16 – Bank Holiday  
04/01/16 – First Day Back  
12/02/15 – School Closed 
15/02/16 – 19/02/16 – Half term, Term 3 
18/03/16 – School Closed  
25/03/16 – Bank Holiday  
28/03/16 – Bank Holiday  
29/03/16 – 08/04/16 – Half term, Term 4  
11/04/16 – First Day Back  
15/04/16 – Disco 
02/05/16 – Bank Holiday  
30/05/16 – Bank Holiday  
31/05/16 – 03/06/16 – Half term, Term 4  
06/06/16 – First Day Back  
08/07/16 – School Closed 
20/07/16 – Year 6 Leavers Prom  
22/07/16 – Last Day of summer term 

 

A colour version of this newsletter is 
available on our website. 

The Spirit of the Rainforest Competition 
 

The Spirit of the Rainforest Competition at 
Eden Project.  We sent entries and 13 made 
it into their top 300 - Bailey Downing, Emily 
Tonkiss, Lexi-Mae Brook, Devon Plumley, 
Billy Dennelly, Ava Goves, Bethany Broyd, 
Chloe Hobbs, Ben Dimery, Theodora 
Alupului, Lennon Clark, Declan Parsonage 
and Bibi Zhen.  These are available to see 
on their on-line gallery which can be found at 
http://production.edenproject.com/visit/whats
-on/spirit-of-the-rainforest-gallery. 
 

Lost Property 
 

Please note we have two pairs 
of glasses that have never been 
collected and two watches. 
These are in the school office.  

Jeremiah’s Journey  
Well done to everyone, we raised over 
£200 for this charity.  We had pyjama 
mufti and the pyjama t-shirt 
competition. A huge thank you to Ellie 
Wiseman and Devon McCardle. 

 

Thanks Giving School Lunch 
 

26
th

 November 
 

Roast Gammon 
 Root Vegetables 

 
Or Quorn Sausage 

 
Lemon Lush Dessert 

or 
Chocolate Cookie 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Club Allocation 
Please could you remind all children that if they 
request to join a club, they are committed for the 
term.  We appreciate that at times, children are ill, 
but we do ask that commitment to the club is 
maintained.  If not, then future clubs may need to 
be considered.  

Scholastic Books 
Books made lovely Christmas presents. 
Book orders need to be in by 04/12/15.   

 
Leaflets available in reception. 

  

 

TEXT SANTA/FESTIVE FRIDAY 
Thursday 17th December 
Wear a Christmas jumper to school 
Donations £1. 
(raising money for Make a Wish,  
Save the Children, Macmillan,  

St Lukes) 

Food Hygiene Rating 
Well done to all the staff in the Kitchen for all 
their hard work, we have been awarded a 
Food Hygiene Rate of 5.  An excellent award 
to receive.       

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOCHy6-D98gCFYFCFAodxmwG7g&url=http://www.theflagshop.co.uk/usa--american-flag-514-p.asp&psig=AFQjCNFAhg6wDkyoFRp8p8pifa02YKWqSg&ust=1446735366993836
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://littlemonkeysnurseries.co.uk/communities/5/004/012/343/105/images/4616475575.jpg&imgrefurl=http://littlemonkeysnurseries.co.uk/whats-on/4584980898/Christmas-Jumper-Day/9105901&docid=P5NmtRlCGqBbxM&tbnid=Nplr2IziOY7pLM:&w=2000&h=2000&ved=0CAIQxiBqFQoTCMWm-7GnnMkCFQc5GgodFJsK4Q&iact=c&ictx=1

